26/11/24

Subject: Resumption of Physical Classes for Grades 9 to 12

Dear Parent,

Please be informed that, as per the latest guidelines, the school will resume physical classes for Grades 9
to 12 with effect from Wednesday, 27th November 2024. Normal school timings will be followed.
However, online classes will continue for Grades Nursery to 8.

Instructions regarding the rescheduled dates for Unit Tests/Preboards will be shared separately.

Note: The canteen will remain closed; parents are requested to make their own arrangements for their
wards.

Regards,

GHPS Karol Bagh



